
Tuesday 27th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We have rearranged our Sports Day, and it is now taking place on Wednesday 5th July. 

Read on for a reminder of the arrangements for the day: 

 

We do hope parents and carers can come and cheer on the children for their events. 

Children need to ensure they bring the correct PE kit and trainers on the day.  

 

We are pleased to announce that there will be a barbecue and refreshments to 

purchase for any adults attending. All money made from sales will go straight to the 

PFA. Here is a price list of what is available:  

 Sausage/ Bacon cobs - £2 each  

 Tea/Coffee- £1 each  

 Ice pops 30p  

Please note – these refreshments are only available for the adults who come to watch. 

Children should be sent to school with their usual snack or money for tuck shop.  

Please check the weather on the morning of the event. If hot weather and sunshine are 

forecast, please send your child to school with a hat and sun cream and an extra water 

bottle on the day. If the weather is cooler, then please send your child with a sports 

jacket so they don’t get too cold whilst waiting for their event.   

Hopefully it will stay dry this time, but in the event of rain, we will have to postpone the 

event for health and safety reasons and we will inform you about this as soon as we 

know.    

 

Timetable  

9.30-10.45 – Year 3 and 4 

10.45-12.00 – Year 5 and Year 6 

  

Please be aware that photos and recordings are not allowed during Sports Day; we ask 

that you put all phones out of sight and on silent. There will be an opportunity to take 

photos with your child at the end of each session. 

 

We have asked that every child picks at least one event to participate in, although some 

children will have more than one event. This is due to class sizes and children who may 

be off on the day.   

  

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you all on the day! 

  

Mr Huskinson and Mr Mateo 


